Park Commission ivieeting
June 15,2020

Park commission members present: Paul Braza (chairman), Paul Pellegrini and Joe Arcudi, Jim Asam
(Director)

Meeting called to order 7pm by Jim
Open meeting provisions read by Jim
Roll call Jim Asam present , Paul Braza Present ,Joe Arcudi present and Paul Pellegrini Present.

Open Pool ? Guidelines-Bather load 40% which would be 58 as comparison to 220 a day ,potential
signage, log in entry list and safety concerns.pro and cons

Review of CDC considerations
Peter Filosa comfortable with guidelines put in place by state and feels he could run efficiently.
Some concern if someone contracted Covid or people showing symptoms and tracing people attending.

Large groups forming outside waiting to enter not enough staffing to monitor to promote heathy
environment in short period of time.

Lifeguards main concern bathers added responsibility to now have to be concerned with distancing
guidelines.

Discussion on delaying opening didn’t seem feasible

Paul B stated not comfortable opening with all other things being closed Basketball playgrounds etc.
why take a chance.

Paul P Motion to vote to keep fino pool closed for summer season. Seconded by Joe — Paul B Unanimous

8pm Motion by Joe to Adjourn seconded by Paul P
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